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Useful Links 

When: October 13th, 2022 @ 6:30 PM 

Monroeville Public Library 

*** Meetings held 2nd Thursday of each month *** 

Where: 

Club Reminders 
 

Flight Times:  

• SUNDAY - 12:00 

Noon until dark. 
  

• OTHER DAYS - 

10:00 A.M. until 

dark 
 

• For quiet electric 

park flyers or 

unpowered aircraft 

only: Permitted 

Flying Hours - 8:00 

A.M. until dark, 

seven days a week 

 

2023 dues are now 

being accepted at the 

monthly meetings, or 

by the club treasurer 

Carl Adams.   

. 

 

 

Monthly Meetings 
Starting with last month, and continuing this month, (October, 2022), the 
new meeting location is at the Monroeville Public Library, and the new 
start time is 6:30 PM.  I’ve created a location map which is attached 
separately to the email for this month’s newsletter. 
 
So remember: 

• New Location:      Monroeville Public Library 
• New Start Time:   6:30 PM. 

 

Next MARCS Auction 
Don’t forget that the next MARCS auction and flea market is coming up 
fast, just like the fall weather!  Our fall event will be November 5th, and 
the event flyer is on the following page. 
 

2023 Membership and MARCS Roster Update 
Dues are now being accepted for 2023.  Also, please inform Carl Adams 
of any changes that have occurred to your contact information (address, 
cell and home phone numbers, email address).  This will keep our roster 
current and will assure that you will receive all communications as well as 
the newsletter.  

https://www.wunderground.com/hourly/us/pa/saltsburg
https://www.facebook.com/MARCSPGH


Next Month’s Flea Market and Auction Flyer  
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We will need all hands on deck to help again at this event.  Setup is Friday, with 
the event being held Saturday.   



Photo from the September meeting 
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Last month’s meeting was held at 

the Monroeville Public Library.  As 

you can see, the new location is 

very nice, has plenty of space, and 

includes a large screen monitor to 

use for displaying electronic 

presentations.  If you are 

attending for the first time this 

month, enter the main doors of 

the library, turn to the right, and 

continue to the very end of the 

building.  The meeting room will 
also be on the right side. 

Seen at the Flying Field 

If you didn’t see it in person, Jeff 

Goff took this photo of a full sized 

B-29 flying over our field on 
Sunday, Sept. 11, 2022. 
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